
 

QUESTIONS? Please contact Michele Rush at 719-367-7311 or elev8ministry@gmail.com 
 
 

  
Belize Mission Trip Details 
 January 2025 
 www.elev8ministry.org 
 

WHEN: MONDAY, JANUARY 6TH THROUGH WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 15TH, 2025 
 
WHO: FAMILIES, COUPLES, SINGLES, TEENS 
 
Our trips are family-friendly and work for families, couples, and singles of all ages. We ask that 
children who come are old enough to be a productive team member. Minors must be 15 by 
the date of travel to travel unaccompanied. 
 
WHY: TO PREPARE THE TRADES4LIFE CAMPUS FOR THE INCOMING CLASS OF 2025 
 
Trades4Life is an annual program that takes place in Belmopan, Belize. The program is for men 
to introduce them to a trade such as welding or mechanics. The students learn life skills, such 
as how to dress and why it is important to show up on time. They are presented with the gospel 
regularly and have devotions each morning. Most of the instructors come from Canada and 
South Africa. Our goal is to have the campus ready for the instructors when they arrive so they 
can focus on preparing their classes for the students. This is accomplished by cleaning the 
cabins and remodeling/repairing the campus as needed. 
 
WHERE: BELMOPAN, BELIZE, CENTRAL AMERICA 
 

 Lodging: KenMar Bed and Breakfast (includes breakfast) 
 Service location: Trades 4 Life campus in Belmopan 

 
WHAT DOES A TYPICAL TRIP LOOK LIKE? 
 
Typically we spend two days traveling, five days working, one day at church, and two days 
experiencing the local area. 

 
FLIGHT: SOUTHWEST 

 Flights: We fly Southwest and will meet in Houston to fly out at 10:55 am (flight 837) 
 Belize is in the same zone as our Central time zone and does not follow daylight savings, 

so in January, they will be 1 hour ahead of Colorado 
 
ESTIMATED COST: $1600 PER PERSON PLUS AIRFARE 
 
Per person – includes room, food (except travel days), transportation in Belize, contributing to 
the cost of building and cleaning supplies, local experience days, and travel insurance 
through Faith Ventures. In the past, the airfare has been around $600 per person. 


